PIERCE PUBLIC SCHOOLS

Board of Education

Special Meeting

Saturday, January 8, 2011

The Pierce Board of Education met in a special meeting on Saturday, January 8, 2011, at the Lied
Pierce Public Library, beginning at 8:00 a.m. Present were board members president Jacque
Collison, Ron Woslager, Kent Hanlin, Klint Arnold, Misty Wortman, Ruth Jaeger and incoming
board member Ted Krienke; superintendent Dan Navrkal, and Director of Board Development,
Burma Kroeger of Lincoln. Refreshments were provided by Dee’s Delite of Pierce.

There was no communication from the public.

Agenda items included, questionnaires were filled out concerning the ongoing Superintendent
Search; Board/District Needs Assessment Survey; Board and Superintendent Agreements
Survey; and School Board Evaluation.

Meeting was adjourned at 11:25 a.m.
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